
Communiqué 
March 26, 2021 

Easter Sunday Dinner  

A traditional Easter dinner is planned for Sunday, April 4, 2021. In-house dining is currently unavailable so 
advance registration is not required at Manor, Lakes, or North. We do ask that you follow the current Sunday 
pick-up schedule. By doing so, we can minimize wait times and remain socially distanced, both in the dining 
venues and while waiting to get in. 
 
Four Seasons does require advance reservations to pick up an Easter meal. Spring Run and SouthPointe  
Residents who would like to reserve a pick-up time should place their reservation as they normally would by 
calling 717.464.8415 and by following the prompts. Meal pick-up by reservation at Four Seasons will be  
between the hours of 11:30 AM – 1:30 PM. 
 
We are pleased to offer a guest meal option for this holiday dinner. Residents may choose to purchase up to 
two guest meals per residence. Guest menus will be available for pick-up at the host station beginning on 
March 29.    

 Fill out the menu for your guest(s) and bring it with you to the dining room on Easter when you come 
to pick up your meal.  

 The culinary team will fill your guest orders while you are choosing your selections.   

 As a reminder, guests are not currently permitted in public areas or in the dining venues. 
 
The Easter menu can be found on the Resident Intranet → Culinary Services → Menus. The $4 premium  
meal upcharge applies to this dinner (excluding those that receive two meals per day per the Resident  
Agreement). 
 
We look forward to providing you with a delightful and delicious Easter dinner!  

Sharon — Sharon Habanec, Vice President of Culinary Services 


